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Monday, Oct. 18th • 6:30 p.m. • Virtual 

Author Joanne Oppenheim joins us virtually to discuss her book, Dear 
Miss Breed: True Stories of the Japanese American Incarceration during 
World War II and a Librarian Who Made a Difference. The discussion will 
be moderated by Zoe Ghahremani, author of the 2012 One Book, One 
San Diego selection Sky of Red Poppies. Afterwards there will be a live 
audience Q&A.  Zoom link will be posted within 24 hours of the event.  
Register here: https://tinyurl.com/wb5jbjsz 


